From: Lois srown

Sent: 13 June 2020 12:07
To: Planning
Subject: Objection to proposed felling of trees in a conservation area

Hi,

Following receipt of letters informing us of planned works to trees, as a resident_
| am writing to object to proposed felling of trees as per the following
application references:

2020/2301/T - 89 Priory Road NW6 3NL - rear garden - 1x horse chestnut (T1), fell to ground
level & 1x cypress (T2), fell to ground level
2020/2307/T - 4 Cleve Road NW6 3RR - rear garden - 1x oak (T6), fell to ground level

To protect and prevent the felling of these trees, | understand that we can request a Tree
Preservation Order. There is no explanation given as to why these trees should be removed -
we should be preserving these natural resources not destroying them with no justification
as to why.

Kind regards,

Lois Brown



